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Dear Senate Committee On Health Care, 

 

Please oppose SB 408!!! 

 

Holistic Health care is very important to me. This is my preferred care that I go to 

when I need help. 

OHA has no right to say what they think, Holistic Health Care Providers should 

prescribe as medical care to me. They use science and each person is unique. 

We are not a one size fits all. 

 

Please Oppose SB 408 

 

Thank you, 

Kim Vicklund 

Medford Oregon 


